Memorandum of Understanding
Evergreen Public Schools and Evergreen Education Association
ECSE Review Committee
2023-2024

Evergreen Public Schools (District) and The Evergreen Education Association (Association)
agree to a program review of the Early Childhood Special Education program.

The District will form an ECSE Program Review Committee that will be facilitated by the Senior
Director of Special Services. The committee members will include an ECSE teacher from each
ECSE location selected by the association. The committee’s focus will be to complete a
program review. The review will include the continuum of special education services, service
delivery, and caseload.

The committee will complete the program review and the Senior Director will share any
recommendations with the Superintendent no later than April 15, 2024.

Dated this ‘LZ_ day of September 2023,

For the District: For the Association;
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